To whom it may concern,

I do not think that the The Assistance and Access Bill 2018 will meet it’s stated goals. I also think
there will be unintended, negative, consequences related to the reduced security it demands.

I believe that the Bill is poorly thought out, lacks proper consultation with the relevant communities
— Australian and technical - and is difficult to implement.

Maybe worst of all, it will have the effect of making us less secure rather than more secure.
I would urge you to reconsider this Bill.

Lachlan Simpson



